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2 oz. Our Brain Drops formula is perfect for speaking engagements, study sessions, important
meetings, and daily mental sharpness. Think your best!

Rating: Not Rated Yet 
Price 
Sales price $19.00

Discount 

Ask a question about this product 

ManufacturerManufacturer 

Description 

Mental cognition, memory aid, and brain protection

Read and download the product profile PDF for Brain Drops

See the label and supplement information for Brain Drops

 

Instructions: Shake and use ½ to 1 full dropper in liquid daily or as directed by a physician.

According to the National Alzheimer's Association, 5.3 million Americans have full-blown
Alzheimer's disease as of 2009. This common issue is the 7th leading cause of death and
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accounts for 172 billion dollars in health care costs in the United States annually. In addition to
Alzheimer's disease, the brain can contract a variety of memory loss and cognition difficulties
later in life or after a serious injury. One of the most commonly recognized defenses for
neurological ailments is a protocol for keeping the brain healthy through proper diet and
cognition exercises.

Our Brain Drops formula is a specially crafted formula of 6 wildcrafted/organic herbs in a
synergetic liquid concentrate that is designed to increase brain circulation, memory and focus.
Perfect for speaking engagements, study sessions, important meetings, and daily mental
sharpness. Can be added to water, tea or coffee for the clearing of mental fogginess. Brain
drops are perfect for students, busy professionals, recent head trauma victims or the senior
community.

Brain Drops has been formulated especially for microcirculation in the brain as well as the
eyes. It enhances mental clarity, sharpness, and focus. It helps to alleviate common brain fog.
Comes in handy for speaking engagements, studying, writing, research and exams.
 

Ingredients: 

Bilberry: It both opens and strengthens blood vessels, improving circulation. It is traditionally
well known for benefiting the eyes, so is helpful for improving eyesight, especially night vision.

Ginkgo Biloba: Known as the “maidenhair tree,” considered the oldest living tree species on
Earth. Has long been used for its various benefits for brain functioning. It helps with blood flow
and microcirculation affecting the capillaries and glucose uptake to brain cells, thereby aiding
clarity of thought, memory and concentration. It has shown promise for Alzheimer’s, dementia,
and short-term memory loss; also for tinnitus, headache, anxiety, and depression.

Gotu kola: Well-known as a brain and nerve tonic. Helps the circulatory system, strengthening
veins and capillaries. It provides adrenal support, so it helps with stress. See more details under
The Body Electric.

Rosemary: Traditionally known as “rosemary for remembrance,” implying its ability to enhance
memory. Its antioxidant compounds benefit circulation. It is rich in vitamin A, which is essential
for vision.

Ginger: A popular spice with many medicinal benefits, used in the formula as a carrier, as it
helps to move blood, making it good for circulation. It can help to relieve a headache.

Licorice: In Chinese medicine, it is said to carry energy to all major meridians, including nerve
pathways. It has many anti-depressant compounds; can help relieve headaches. It harmonizes,
balancing the formula.

SUGGESTED RETAIL = $19

 

Units in box: 1 
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